Pres message December

Just a quick post this month. Funny how | know Christmas comes every year and yet it still
manages to creep up on me. So there's PJs to make and baking to do and never enough hours
in the day. But it will all get done as it always does.

December is our potluck dinner and Quilt-o night, as Judy has already reminded you. In the
spirit of giving we will be making presentations to My Sisters Place and Mathews House, and
the proceeds of Quilt-o will be donated to the Good Shepard Food Bank in Alliston.

My daughter, Colleen, and | along with her friends Catlin and Jenna and their mums Karen and
Sarah, who are my friends, and Colleen's mother and sisters in law spent the day at the One of
a Kind show in Toronto yesterday. It was great! | am always amazed at how creative people are.
I shouldn't be because | am surrounded by creative people, especially at our guild. Show and
tell is always my favourite part of our meetings. That and when members share their talents
through demos. So if you have something you'd be willing to demo for the guild please see me!

Along with a dish to share, plate and cutlery, loonies for Quilt-o, stockings, Santa sacks, etc,
don't forget to bring a $5 wrapped gift if you want to participate in our gift exchange.

See you all Tuesday!!



